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Time has just flown by and the children are now very well settled into our routines. 
 

 

Thank you for supporting your child’s learning at home. We are pleased to hear that so 

many of the children are enjoying the phonics tasks and doing such great work at home. 

Please continue to use Evidence Me to let us know how your child is getting on with these 

activities. The activities are based on things that we do at school. The extra practise will 

hugely benefit everyone. 
 

Please continue to practise all the sounds to date.  
 

Sounds taught so far:  s/a/t/p / i/ n/ m/ g/ o/ c/ k 

Remember you can watch the Jolly Phonics sounds on YouTube! 
 

High frequency words: the, to, I, no, go, into 
 

In addition, please continue to practise the Oxford Reading Tree ‘First Words’. These are 

at the front of your child’s reading records. Please also remember to date and write a 

brief comment every day when you read at home. 
 

Mathematics: We have been focusing on numeral formation, the names and properties of 

2D shapes (circle, rectangle, square and triangle) and 3D shapes (cone, sphere, cube, 

cuboid, cylinder).  

This week we are working on 1 more and 1 less than a given number to 10. 
 

There is still time for you to send in ‘house’ and ‘holiday’ photos. The children have 

enjoyed sharing these with their friends. ‘Show and Tell’ is only on Fridays. Please 

encourage your child to leave toys at home on other days. 
 

Donations of tissues are needed. Please if you have any spare boxes at home can we have 

some for school.  
 

Thank you! 
 

Best wishes, 

The Reception Team 
 

 


